HYANNIS AREA SCHOOLS BOARD RETREAT

NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT
HYANNIS AREA SCHOOLS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Education of Hyannis Area
Schools of Hyannis, Nebraska, will hold a board retreat on Wednesday,
February 20, 2019 beginning at 3:00 P.M. at Sandhills State Bank
conference room in Hyannis, NE. The purpose of the retreat will be to
discuss long-range planning that will enhance use of tax dollars and
provide opportunities for our students. No formal board action will be taken
at the retreat. The retreat will be open to the public.
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